
 

SHHHH!!! 

 
Please join us for a SURPRISE “Drive-by Goodbye” on 

Friday, November 6th at 1:00 p.m. as we say goodbye to 

our beloved Chief Jack D. Peck, Jr. 

 

The chief will be posted behind Farmington Town Hall 

where vehicles are welcome to drive by and wish him 

well, entering from the right side of the building around 

to the back, and exiting at the far end by the 

Farmington Fire Department. 

 

Feel free to make posters, decorate your vehicles, and 

honk your horns!! 

 

Due to social distancing restrictions and traffic safety, 

we ask that you do not stop or exit your vehicle at any 

time during the procession.  We realize this is an 

unconventional way to say goodbye, but truly hope you’ll 

join us in making it memorable for Chief Peck! 


